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General Order #13 

Series 2022 – 2023 

Reinstatement of Brother Eric D. Richhart, PDC 

 

    General Order #11, Series 2021 – 2022 dated 22 April 2022 announced the suspension of 

Brother Eric D. Richhart, PDC (https://suvcw.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/2021-2022-GO-

11-22-Apr-2022.pdf) pending the outcome of a Hearing Council. 

 

    Said Hearing Council has met and released their findings on 12 September 2022, these 

findings can be located at https://suvcw.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Richhart-Hearing-

Council-Findings-1.pdf. These findings were mailed to Brother Richhart and after the required 

ten (10) days, I informed Brother Richhart of the findings and that as of 12 September 2022 his 

suspension was reversed (an email was provided to Brother Richhart as proof of this action) and 

that after the appeals timeline passed a General Order would be written announcing the reversal 

of the suspension. This is that General Order, as per the recommendations of the Hearing 

Council’s findings, Brother Richhart has had a verbal reprimand, also let it be known that 

Brother Eric D. Richhart, PDC, Department of Colorado & Wyoming has been reinstated as a 

Brother in Good Standing with all his past honors in place as of 12 September 2022. 

 

So Ordered on this 3rd Day of December 2022 
 

Respectfully In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty, 

Bruce D. Frail 

 

Bruce D Frail 
 

Commander-in-Chief 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War                    Attest: 

Submitted 3 December 2022                                              

                                                                                      Daniel W Murray 

                                                                                      National Secretary 

                                                                                      Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
 

mailto:CinC@SUVCW.org
https://suvcw.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/2021-2022-GO-11-22-Apr-2022.pdf
https://suvcw.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/2021-2022-GO-11-22-Apr-2022.pdf
https://suvcw.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Richhart-Hearing-Council-Findings-1.pdf
https://suvcw.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Richhart-Hearing-Council-Findings-1.pdf

